
Standard Finish for Cedar Wood Poles 

Wood poles can be manufactured from cedar instead of the more commonly utilized western 

Douglas fir. Cedar poles are not treated with pentachlorophenol as this wood naturally inhibits 

insects and resists decay. 

Cedar Poles provide a good choice where chemically-treated wood may be of some concern, 

such as children’s playgrounds and picnic areas. In addition, cedar poles provide the additional 

aesthetic benefit of the natural beauty this wood presents. 

 

 


